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Note regarding the way to finalise an SPC – PIL – labelling proposal in view of an NP/MRP variation

31/07/07
Introduction

This document clarifies how the proposals of SPC – PIL – labelling are to be presented at dossier closing of a variation within the MRP or NP procedure.

Clarification

	NP and MRP - RMS
	MRP - CMS

	At dossier closing:

Latest approved version (= version as attached on the most recent AMM)

+ annotated changes for:

1. For national procedure only: all variations type IA/B already implemented since they were approved based on the external mail, but for which no updated AMM was provided so far

2. For NP and MRP – RMS: the changes consequential to the variation submitted (Take into account the assessor’s comments made during the procedure!)

Moreover, a clean version identical to the content of the annotated version is expected.


	At dossier closing:

(! This version should always be submitted even if the submission RMS proposal has not been changed during assessment)

Latest approved version (= version as attached on the most recent AMM)

+ annotated changes for:

1. all variations type IA/B already implemented since they were approved based on the external mail, but for which no updated AMM was provided so far

2. all type II analytical variations approved by the RMS for which no updated AMM was provided so far

3. the changes consequential to the variation submitted (Take into account the assessor’s comments made during the procedure!)

Moreover, a clean version identical to the content of the annotated version is expected.
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